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 Hello everyone and welcome to another month in the classroom. I hope everyone is 

having fun and enjoying the warm weather here lately. With the days getting warmer and 

warmer, hopefully all the sickness will stay gone. We will continue to sanitize and clean daily 

so we can avoid the spread of germs and sickness here at the center. Please watch your infant 

for any signs or symptoms that they might be getting sick, we want to avoid anything from 

spreading ahead of time and keep these infants happy and healthy here in the classroom.  

 Since the weather is getting warmer, and not too hot yet, we are going to try and take 

more walks with infants so they can enjoy themselves outside as well. However, even though it 

is warming up please make sure your infant has proper clothes in the classroom for backup just 

in case. Since we are going to start taking more walks, we will also be applying sunscreen to the 

infants ahead of time. If there is a specific brand you want your infant to use, then please bring 

it in, otherwise it will just be the brand we have on hand here.  

 We would also like to mention that a new friend has been added to the classroom. Jude 

started a little over a week ago, and we are so excited to watch him grow and learn with all his 

new friends here.  

 Since Mother’s Day is right around the corner, the center is hosting a “Muffins with 

Mom’s” breakfast on Monday May 13, from 7:00 a.m. to 8:30 a.m. If this is something that 

interests you, please bring your infant and join all the other moms for breakfast while spending 

quality time with the children.  

 Once again, with the weather warming up please make sure your child has appropriate 

clothing in their bin, and that everything is always stocked for your child. Please remember to 

check your infant's daily gram in case they might need anything. If you have any questions, 

comments, or concerns please feel free to contact Ms. Jewel or Ms. Teresa, thank you! 

 

Ms. Jewel 

Ms. Haylie-Jo 

Ms. Diane  

 


